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Border Management Staff College
OSCE Office in Tajikistan

Border Management Staff College Dushanbe, 1 April 2015

Dear Ms Ulle Tonurist,

We write to express our gratitude for your support provided in organizing the Train-the-Trainer
Course for instructors of National Border Institutes of Tajikistan and Kyrgyzstan conducted at the
OSCE Border Management Staff College from 24 March to 1 April 2015.

A great deal of success of this Course belongs to Ms. Olga Shumailova, Technologist of
Education of Maetaguse School, cooperation with whom has been most pleasant and professional.
Ms. Olga Shumailova prepared all reading materials of the Course and conducted training sessions
on usage of new technologies and IT means and resources in education process, as well as on
methodologies of electronic learning objectives creation. Her unique style of presentation has
proven to be very successful and highly assessed by participants.

We would like to thank you and your colleagues once more for your support and co-operation. We
look forward to our enhanced cooperation that we believe will contribute to further professional
growth of the border security and management instructors from all over the OSCE region.

Yours sincerely,

Y

Alexander Eliseev

Chief of Education

Border Management Staff College
OSCE Office in Tajikistan

Ms Ulle Ténurist
Director of Maetaguse School,
Kooli 6 Miietaguse vald 41301 Ida -Virumaa, Estonia
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